
  
 

 

 

 

November 27, 2023 

 

Board Memo 152-2023: Mail Processing Facility Reviews and Notice of Public Meetings 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ has been informed of USPS intent to conduct Mail Processing Facility Reviews at five locations. 

Attached are notices to the public announcing public meetings and Service Talks.  Please see locations below. 

 

- Buffalo, NY P&DC into Rochester, NY P&DC 

 

- South Charleston, WV P&DC into Pittsburgh, PA P&DC and Warrendale, PA P&DC 

 

- Hampden, ME P&DC into Scarborough, ME P&DC 

 

- Fort Myers, FL P&DC into Tampa, FL P&DC 

 

- Lubbock, TX P&DC into Amarillo, TX P&DC 

 

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 
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